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30/08/2021  19:10:252021/2911/P OBJ Thomas Salama Dear Sir, Madam,

By this comment I object to planning application 2021/2911/P for the following reasons:

- noise and disturbance resulting from use

- the effect the change of use will have on listed buildings and conservation area around

- the layout and density of the outbuilding

- the overall safety of the kids who would live at 24 Lady Margaret Road and the neighbourhood

Thank you for taking into account my concerns.
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